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PVMP SUMMER CAMP 2024 
 

WRISTBAND I.D. 

Program for Summer Campers 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This summer, Pelham Parks and Recreation will be once again using the 

colored wristband identification program for all children attending our 

summer camp at Pelham Veterans Memorial Park.   

 

The lightweight, colored plastic band will be changed daily for identification. 

 

The wristbands will be put on at the START of each day and removed by the 

counselor or office at the END of each day (or sooner if earlier checkout).  This 

must be done when your child is checked out of camp.   

 

Should your child arrive home with a wristband in place, we ask that you call 

our office (635-2721 = option 2) immediately as it will indicate that they were 

not properly signed out. 

 

We must also have a written note from the parent giving permission for your 

child to be transported to/from the park by any other individual (family, 

neighbor, etc.).  Please give the notes to your child’s counselor.  This is VERY 

important. 

 

Your cooperation with this program will be greatly appreciated as it is for the 

safety and protection of the children in attendance.  Thank you! 
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